
I continue to be humbled and in awe of this community and the love, hope 
and strength we share together…on behalf of the Ocean board of trustees 
and the entire community, I would like to read the following: 
 
When we acknowledge and appreciate what we are grateful for, we cast 
that goodness everywhere.  
  
The more we share our affirmation, love, and support of those that have 
given, the more happiness, love and support will shimmer upon on all of 
us 
  
Every day at Ocean Charter, we have generous, abundant givers, who the 
entire community is very appreciative of, and who make this community a 
special place  
  
And it is with that same generosity we acknowledge the many people 
who made sacrifices and were committed to our Charter's Renewal; 
including the administrators, staff, teachers, parents, students, board of 
directors, playa vista elementary school parents, friends of our school, and 
even those at LAUSD, who all  did their part in securing our charter 
renewal.  
  
Therefore, today, as always, and for everything that is Ocean Charter, we 
acknowledge and send out our appreciation of those who gave so much of 
themselves to help us reach our successful Charter renewal, one that was 
not only a success, but a great success, and will set us on our path of 
continued successes for 5 more years and beyond . 
  
The board of trustees is very grateful to all those in the community who 
make this Waldorf inspired charter school what it is today 
	
  


